
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release:  April 2, 2024 
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GLENDALE SEEKS TO FILL VACANT COUNCIL SEAT 

Applications Set to Open for Ocotillo District Council Position 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. – The Glendale City Council will accept applications to fill the vacant Ocotillo District 
Council seat for the term expiring December 2026.   
 
Interested applicants residing within the Ocotillo District are encouraged to submit applications through 
the City’s website from Wednesday, April 3 until 5 p.m. on Monday, April 8. Eligible candidates must 
have been a Glendale resident for a least one year.   
 
The Council will review applications at their April 9, 2024, Council Workshop.  For a timeline, additional 
information, and to access the online application, residents may visit www.glendaleaz.com/ocotillo. 

 
###   

 
  

http://www.glendaleaz.com/ocotillo

